
 

 

TOWN OF NEW DURHAM 

PLANNING BOARD  

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

    TUESDAY, September 20, 2016      

  7:00 PM @ NEW DURHAM TOWN HALL 

 

                     PENNY WILLIAMS 

   

                           CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT 

                 MAP 240 LOT 37 

 
You are hereby notified that a Public Hearing will be held by the New Durham 

Planning Board on Tuesday, September 20, 2016 at 7:00 pm at the New Durham 

Town Hall. The meeting is regarding an application submitted by Prospect Mountain 

Survey on behalf of Scott and Penny Williams for a Conditional Use Permit to allow 

disturbance of 38,480 square feet. The property in question is located at Penny Lane 

(Map 240 Lot 037) in New Durham, New Hampshire.   

 

The public hearing may be convened if the application is accepted as complete. 

 

 

Posted 8/26/2016 

Jennifer Nadeau 

 

 

               

 

Town Hall PO Box 207  .  4 Main Street New Durham, NH 03855-0207  .  603-859-7171 


